The Croft Medical Centre

The Croft Medical Centre, 2 Glen Road, Oadby, Leicester, LE2 4PE
0116 271 1740

Croft. nc@nhs.net

Ref: AMRO2

Dear Patient,

You are now due for your Annual Monitoring Review.

This is your second reminder. Our policy is to send a maximum of 3 invitations for you to make an
appointment and if you still have not made one after this then you will not be called in again until the
following year. You can still get in to touch with the practice after the 3rd invitation to book in for your
review.

We invite patients to attend for their annual review around the time of their birthday to encourage even
distribution of bookings throughout the year.

To book this appointment please:
e Phone us directly on 0116 271 1740
o Book it yourself using the link in your invitation text message

We may need to do a blood test at this appointment, please also bring a urine sample with you.

It is important to attend your review appointment so we can ensure your condition is properly
controlled and managed. If you run out of your repeat medication and have not had a review, we will
not be able to re-authorise your repeat medication.

Please arrive five to ten minutes prior to your appointment time.

If you have previously been asked to check your blood pressure at home, it would be helpful if you
could bring 1 weeks’ worth of up-to-date blood pressure readings to your appointment.

If you are unable to attend The Croft Medical Centre for your review for any reason, please let us
know.

If you have already had your annual review appointment, please ignore this invitation.
Yours sincerely,

The Croft Medical Centre
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